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CLASS VISIT from TACT 

Our class really enjoyed their 

visit from Debbie at TACT Team 

on Wednesday 16th October. They 

were able to get up close with a 

number of animals including a 

beautiful barn owl & a hedgehog. 

They learnt a lot about the 

animals – where they live and 

what they eat. Photos can be seen 

on the school website @ 

www.waringstownps.co.uk 

 

Toys in school 

As most children are well settled at school 

we would request now that toys are left at 

home. It is difficult to ensure that the toys 

are not broken at school or lost and other 

children often wish to play with them too! 

Thank for your co-operation with this. 

SCHOOL LIBRARY 

We are very pleased to see the library 

being used by parents and the children. 

Please let us know if you come across a 

book which has been damaged or defaced. 

Please complete the borrowing book and 

return the book(s) you borrow to the 

shelves. 

PLEASE SEND £10 NURSERY FUND 

MONEY FOR NOVEMBER – THANKS! 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

  
Mon 11th November – Parent’s Workshop 

Thurs 14th November Class trip to 
Lurgan library 

Tues 19th November – Photographer in 
school 

Thurs 21st November Class trip 
to Peatlands Park 

 

Tina McVeigh from the SELB will be 

facilitating a parent’s workshop on 

Positive Parenting on Monday 11th 

November at 7.30pm - 8.45pm in the 

nursery. Please return the slip 

attached to inform us if you are able 

to attend so we can confirm final 

numbers. 

Smile please! 

Welcome back! Hopefully everyone 

enjoyed the half-term break and your 

child is looking forward to many new 

play activities this month. Over the 

next few weeks we will be talking and 

learning about… 

 Hedgehogs & animals that 

hibernate 

 Bears – Goldilocks & the 3 bears 

 Ourselves 

We will also be taking our first trips out 

of school to Lurgan library and     

Peatlands Park.    

Please could you send £3.50 in a named 

envelope to cover the cost of both trips. 
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Snack at school 
 

The children enjoy a healthy snack each day 
at school. The menu varies from day to day as 
follows: 
 
Monday – Crackers & cheese, fruit or yoghurt 

Roy Clements, our school 

photographer will be in the Nursery 

on Tuesday 19th November. Please 

ensure your child is wearing full 

school uniform. If you think your child 

may need his/her hair brushed please 

send a comb/brush with his/her 

name on it.  

 

November Birthdays!  

Happy birthday this month to Maia, 

Eva and Robert. We celebrate 

birthdays on a Friday.  Look out for 

your child’s photograph on our 

birthday board.  If you wish you may 

send a cake or buns to school on the 

Friday! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For the topic OURSELVES we invite 

you to send in the following.. 

Week beg 11th Nov - a named baby 

photo of your child and something 

he/she may have worn as a baby – 

please label all items! 

Week beg 18th Nov – an interesting 

pair of gloves for our sorting table – 

again named 

Week beg 25th Nov - Please may we 

borrow a pair of interesting socks 

(adult or child) for sorting, 

matching, measuring and washing!  

May we also borrow a pair of 

interesting shoes, not too special, to 

set up a shoe shop for the children. 

Shoeboxes would also be useful! 

THANK YOU! 

If your child is ill…  

We respectfully ask that if your 

child is ill e.g. has a high 

temperature or has vomited in the 

previous 24 hours that they please 

remain at home, no matter how 

much they insist that they want to 

go to school! We wish to keep 

other children & staff in school free 

from germs & sickness wherever 

possible. Many thanks. 
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